
 
 
 

 

Special Notice 
Date:    October 22, 2021 
 
To:        All Residents Parked in Lots A Including Garage, C, I, H.  
 
From:   Stillman Management - Jenna Guiliano, Property Manager  
 
Re:        Parking Lot Milling, Paving and Striping (Phase 2)   
 

 

As mentioned in the previous notice, your lot is scheduled to be milled 
on Monday, October 25, 2021.  
Please be sure your vehicle is removed from the lot by 8:30 am and 
parked on the street. Any vehicle remaining in the parking lot will be 
towed at the resident's expense. 
  
Parking in the lots being worked on will not be permitted for at least 
48 hours provided, there is no rain predicted in the forecast, to allow 
the asphalt and numbering to fully dry and cure. You may re-enter the 
lot when the barricades are removed from the entrance. 
 
The village of Ossining Police Department has been notified and will be 
permitting residents whose lot is being worked on to park on the street 
overnight. If a resident should get a ticket for parking on the street, 
please email a copy of that ticket 
to jguiliano@stillmanmanagement.com who will forward it to the 
police department for dismissal, AS LONG as your lot is being worked 
on the date the ticket was issued.  
 
Management    
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